
UPDATE    Sun 03/05/2020 7:22 PM 

Good Evening, 
 
We have two (2) residents in isolation today. 
 
In Winnipeg, there was one (1) new Covid 19 case to report for Sunday May 3, 
2020, total in Manitoba remains at two hundred eighty one (281).  
 
There were a few window visits with family and residents as well as phone chats. 
 
This weekend was our first weekend following the staffing changes and I’m happy 
to say we’ve not had any sick calls.  This week we will be undergoing significant 
changes to rotations and hours.  These changes will have a very big impact on the 
majority of our staff.  Stay tuned… 
 
Looks like we have a beautiful warm week ahead of us.  We will be able to let our 
residents enjoy the weather. 
 
If you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to contact me 
or Alison at 204-257-9947.  
 
Please visit the website below for updates:  
   
https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/    
 

BE SURE TO FOLLOW, LIKE & SHARE 
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Golden-Links-Lodge-PCH-
265702143972832/ 
Instagram https://www.instagram.com/goldenlinkslodgepch/?hl=en 
 

 

Marcy-Lynn Larner 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
GOLDEN LINKS LODGE 
2280 St. Mary’s Road 
Winnipeg, MB. R2N 3Z6 
Marcy-Lynn.Larner@goldenlinks.mb.ca 
www.goldenlinks.mb.ca 
 
Phone 204-257-9947 (Ext. 225) 
Cell 204-232-2801 
 
“Because when you stop and look around this life is pretty amazing” – author unknown 

https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/
https://www.facebook.com/Golden-Links-Lodge-PCH-265702143972832/
https://www.facebook.com/Golden-Links-Lodge-PCH-265702143972832/
https://www.instagram.com/goldenlinkslodgepch/?hl=en
mailto:Marcy-Lynn.Larner@goldenlinks.mb.ca
http://www.goldenlinks.mb.ca/

